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Holiday Dates
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2023 Family
Christmas Party
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2023 Board Members
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Information for
Families
Could any families that are finishing care
-4 -
for 2022 earlier (than the week before
Christmas) please let Lindsay know.
Christmas Closure Dates & We currently have families seeking extra

Subicare Digital Media
days in December. Thanks in advance!
-5 .



please join us
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Friday, December 9th.

Commences | 3:30pm

Concludes | 5:30pm

Come and enjoy an afternoon

of “fun, - feood "and- festivities:!




Subicare

Early Learning Centre

A very big thank you to all of our outgoing Board members, your hard work and dedication this year is very
appreciated. Welcome to our newest members who have helped form the Board for 2023.

The current Subicare Board members are:

Secretary: Eveline Masco
Treasurer: Francisco Aguirre
General Member: Michael Cowley
General Member: Jessie Poon
General Member: Jonathon Vaisey
General Member: Beibei Yu
General Member: Jane Bennett
General Member: Andrew Thomas
General Member: Alexander Thompson
General Member: Pippa Carey

The Subicare Board is still looking for someone to assume the position of Board Chair.

The Board Chair has an important leadership and coordination role. As well as chairing meetings and acting as
spokesperson on behalf of the Board, the Chair works closely with the centre director, Treasurer and Secretary and
other Board members to make strategic decisions that guide the overall running of Subicare, on behalf of families
and staff. It is an enormously fulfilling role, providing leadership opportunities and most importantly the opportunity

to give back to Subicare in a tangible way.

We welcome expressions of interest from anyone who would like to know more about what the role involves. Lindsay
would also be very happy to chat about how important this role is to her as Director. As noone nominated for Chair
during the AGM, the position can be filled by vote of the Board at a later date. So if you feel you might be
interested but need a little more time to consider, please let us know.

As a community-based not-for-profit service, contributions and expertise from families and community members are
critical to successfully running the service. If you are interested in being involved, we would love to hear from you.
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The 2023
reenrolment process
is now complete.
Please return all
required forms and
updated immunisation

sfafements as soon
We have lots of chairs for sale for $10 each.
If you are interested, please see Lindsay.
Please note, they are cash only!

as possible.

With Summer fast approaching and a shift in
weather inevitable, we ask that you please pack

multiple weather appropriate changes of clothes U
in your child's bag as the weather fluctuates. Q
Whether it be an accident, water play or a ] E(
sudden drop or increase in temperature. Multiple n
changes of clothes enable educators to ensure
your child is comfortably clothed at all times, et

regardless of the circumstances.
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The closure dates for the upcoming

Christmas/New Year period are

Friday the 23rd of December to www.instagram.com/subicareelc
Tuesday the 10th of January. The
last day of care for 2022 will be

Thursday the 22nd of December and

the first day of care for 2023 will be -
Wednesday the 11th of January. | ==\

Admin will be open for calls as of

www.subicare.com.au

Monday the 9th of January.




